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Date:  December 19, 2017 

 

RE:  Operation Blue Santa 
 

  

Fountain, Colorado – Between December 20th and December 23rd this year, you might see Fountain Police 

Officers delivering toys during our “Operation Blue Santa”. 

 

The Fountain Police Department has spent the last several months collecting donations from the community in 

order to give some of our littlest citizens a great Christmas that they may otherwise not have. 

 

On 12/20, 12/21, 12/22 and 12/23 Fountain Police Officer’s and staff will be out in the community making 

visits to homes and handing out gifts. According to Fountain Police Chief Chris Heberer, “Blue Santa is one of 

those events we love to do every year. It’s a chance for our community to see how our officers care about them. 

This traditional event is mutually beneficial to all involved.” 

 

The Fountain Police Department would like to thank our citizens and the organizations that donated to 

Operation Blue Santa. Because of their generosity, many of the cities children will have an extra special 

Christmas. 

 

If you have any questions, please call the Fountain Police Department at 719-382-8555. 
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